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To Director Farrell, and others,

Effective immediately, the Greenville Rescue Squad will no longer be available to provide standby coverage outside
the Town of Greenville. This includes requests to stage in Earlton, Coxsackie, New Baltimore, or the 9W corridor.
Any requests for standby coverage will be fulfilled by moving to locations within to Town of Greenville.

If there is an active call requiring mutual aid response and we are available, we will of course respond. Our primary
responsibility remains to our jurisdiction, and we will not be placed on standby outside of Greenville.

Please ensure that the dispatchers are informed of this policy update so as to avoid unnecessary confusion or
confrontation. If you have any questions or require further clarification, feel free to contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Matthew Marlow
Chief of Operations
Greenville Rescue Squad, Inc.
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